Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
INWOOD CONSULTING ENGINEERS, INC.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, announces a Public Information Workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, February 28, 2018, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 pm., open house
PLACE:
Wellington Community Center, 12150 Forest Hill Boulevard, Wellington, Florida 33414

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Project ID (FPID) number is: 436307-1-32-01.
Project Description: State Road 80/Southern Boulevard at Forest Hill Boulevard intersection improvements project in Palm Beach County, Florida

The purpose of this project is to reduce congestion and enhance safety along SR 80. The proposed improvements include adding a third westbound to southbound left turn lane from SR 80 to Forest Hill Boulevard, widening the bridge over the C-51 canal, converting the northbound right turn lanes on Forest Hill Boulevard to one northbound lane and one free flow northbound right turn lane, and widening along SR 80 to include an eastbound acceleration lane.

The purpose of the scheduled workshop is to present information and to obtain comments about the proposed intersection improvements. The workshop will have an open house format and staff will be available to answer questions and provide assistance at any time during the workshop.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Vandana Nagole, P.E., at (954)777-4281 or toll free at 1(866)336-8435, ext. 4281 or via email at vandana.nagole@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Vandana Nagole, P.E., at (954)777-4281 or toll free at 1(866)336-8435, ext. 4281 or via email at vandana.nagole@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Vandana Nagole, P.E., at (954)777-4281 or toll free at 1(866)336-8435, ext. 4281 or via email at vandana.nagole@dot.state.fl.us.
